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Williams Bridge Replacement 

 
 

Construction works to replace two bridges on Albany Highway, in Williams, to 

commence in late November. 

Construction work to replace two 

bridges along the Albany Highway in 

Williams, one at the southern end of 

the town over Williams River and one 

at the northern end over Coalling 

Creek, will commence on Monday, 

26 November.  

The road between the bridges will 

also be rehabilitated and upgrades 

will be made to the intersection of 

Albany Highway and Richardson 

Road.   

Work will be undertaken by a joint 

venture between Coleman Rail Pty 

Ltd and MACA Civil Pty Ltd and is 

expected to be completed by the end 

of 2019.  

How do I access local 

business? 

All businesses will be open as usual 

during the works.  

Works will be completed in stages to 

minimise the impact to businesses in 

Williams however, street parking will 

be limited during this time.  

How will traffic be impacted? 

To allow traffic to continue using 

Albany Highway in Williams, side 

tracks for both bridges have been 

constructed and a temporary bridge 

has been installed over the Williams 

River.  

Speed restrictions will be in place 

during the works and drivers are 

urged to slow down, obey all signs 

and allow extra time for your journey.  

Oversized loads will need to seek 

alternative routes during the works.  

Want more information? 

Please contact Main Roads on  

138 138, email 

enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  

or visit the project page at 

www.mainroads.wa.gov.au  
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